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The 30 Day Desk Audits for the 2015 Recycling Tonnage Grants are now online at http://www.nj.gov/dep/dshw/recycling/stat_links/30day_deskaudits.pdf. The final date for comment is March 3, 2017.
 
Please note the 2016 Recycling Tonnage Reports and Municipal Resolutions, authorizing the application of a 2016 Tonnage Grant, are due April 30, 2017. While 2016 REA Tax ID Statements are not required for the 2016 cycle, REA Tax ID Statements need to be submitted by April 30, 2017 to be factored into the 2015 Tonnage Grant. Additional information, including necessary forms, can be found at http://www.nj.gov/dep/dshw/resource/Tonnage/index.htm .
 
If you have any questions regarding the 2015 or 2016 Recycling Tonnage Grant, please contact Joe Davis at joseph.davis@dep.nj.gov or (609) 984-6907.
 
Regards,
 
Kerry Kirk Pflugh
Director
Office of Local Government Assistance
New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection
401 E. State Street
P.O. Box 402
Trenton, NJ 08625-0402
Office:  609-633-7700
Cell: 609-575-3806
Email:  kerry.pflugh@dep.nj.gov
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